Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Bauman, Robert

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 1:24 PM

To: Kuether-Steele, Molly

Subject: Fwd: Electric scooters on sidewalks

For files.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Mary Jungers" < mary.jungers@gmail.com>

Date: July 27, 2018 at 1:22:08 PM CDT

To: "'Bauman, Robert'" < ribauma@milwaukee.gov >

Subject: Electric scooters on sidewalks

Dear Alderman Bauman,

I know there has been a lot of discussion about the electric scooters recently. I would like to mention that I frequently see them driven on the sidewalks, sometime two or three across.

I know that the city is currently working through this unsolicited, unapproved drop of these vehicles on our streets and sidewalks and in the interim does not believe it is in the best interest of the riders to give out tickets for riding one, but I believe that a scooter capable of reaching 15 mph does not belong on our sidewalks (even bicycles are not permitted on the sidewalks). Is anything being done to address this?

Thank you and best regards, Mary Jungers